
The Starke County Amateur Radio Club October meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm on the 19th. We 

had 9 members. 

W3ML, WB9CAO, N9QYK, KC8PKY, KC8OBH, WA9ZTP, W9QN, WA9KRT, K9ILU 

Old business: 

Don’s observatory:  He is still working on it. 

Tom, W9QN gave a report on the Peoria hamfest. Rain caused a low turnout, but he still had a good time 

seeing old friends. 

New Business: 

John, W3ML presented the treasurer’s report that we have $801.60 

John said the new computer needs a virus protection plan as the trail one expired. Also, the website will 

need to be renewed in November. 

David KC8OBH and Tom W9QN made a motion for John to find a new virus plan and to renew the web 

site account. A unanimous vote was received. 

John, W3ML said that president David KD9U was out of State as to why he was not present. 

Fort Wayne Hamfest is November 16 and 17th. 

John presented Richard a certificate for 49 years of being an Amateur. 

Only two teams found the fox. Richard and his granddaughter won the last Foxhunt. Another team also 

found the fox. 

Christmas dinner was brought up and most liked where have been going the past few years. Discussion 

will continue next month. 

John reminded members that next month is Officer Nominations and voting for the New Year since we 

do not meet in December. 

Presentation was Linda and David’s trip to the Antique Wireless Museum in Bloomfield, NY 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:10 pm, respectfully submitted, John, W3ML Secretary 


